STATE OF WASHINGTON

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY

15 West Yakima Avenue, Suite 200 » Yakima, Washington 98302-3452 » (509) 575-2490
April 24, 2006

Mr. Brett Hunter

Chevron Products Corporation
PO Box 6004

San Ramon, CA 94583-0904

Ms. Romy Freier-Coppinger

SAIC

18912 North Creck Parkway, Sulte 110
- Bothell, WA 98011

Re:  Draft Final Remedial Investigation/Feasibility Study Report Chevron Service Stat1on
No. 9-6590, Chelan, Washington (FS ID #77751227) .

Dear Mr. Hunter and Ms. Freier-Coppinger:

- The Washington State Department of Ecology (Ecology) has reviewed the above-referenced
document, which was received in two parts, dated April 2005 and June 5, 2005. Alternative 2C
is listed as the preferred cleanup action alternative in the above document. Ecology agrees with
the selection of this alternative. As part of this alternative, Ecology supports the installation of
vertical wells, as opposed to angled wells. . ,

Per our phone conversation of April 6, 2006, it was decided that SAIC would be the lead in
drafting the Cleanup Action Plan for the site contingent upon Ecology approval of the proposed
schedule. .

Please contact me at (509) 454-7835 if you have any question about this letter.

Sincerely,

Rachel Caron
Site Manager
Toxics Cleanup Program

cc:  Lynn Brimmer, SAIC
Samuel Rutherford




